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November 5, 2019    
 5:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Presentation will be held in the Catherine Evans McGowan Room on the third floor 
of the library and is free and open to the public. Light refreshments provided.  

RSVPs helpful, but not necessary, to slazur@misericordia.edu or 570-674-6225.  

Friends of the Mary Kintz Bevevino Library 

Dr. Heidi Manning
“Seven years of Big Mars Science from the Big 
Mars Rover:  Updates on the new discoveries 

made by the Curiosity Rover on Mars.”

Dr. Heidi Manning has studied planetary atmospheres and has worked on the development 
of instrumentation (mass spectrometers to aid in these studies). Dr. Manning worked on the 

development and calibration of a mass spectrometer for a Space Shuttle experiment (REFLEX), 
the Cassini mission (INMS) and most recently the Mars Science Laboratory (SAM instrument).  She 
earned her bachelor’s degree in physics at Gustavus Adolphus College and has a doctorate in physics 

from the University of Minnesota.  Dr. Heidi Manning is the dean of the College of Arts and Sciences.


